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 November Twenty Second
Nineteen Hundred and Fifty Two

Mrs. Adelaide C. Babcock 
Golden Spur
Waterford, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Babcock;

I acknowledge receipt of, and thank you for, your 
letter of recent date.

I am still interested in early American silver. 
Have you a picture of the tongs? Or can you describe them? 
Is the mark of Paul Revere, Jr., or Paul Revere?

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,
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